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This program was in partnership with VIA and was attended by approximately 35 attendees.  Chancellor 

Van Hook, in her 33rd year, was at the top of her game once again with a great presentation about the 

future of developing partnership for success in future business. 

 

Times have changed and will continue to change so we must get aboard and look for ways to make 

meaningful changes in business and life.   

 

COC has continued to make groundbreaking partnerships that has contributed to a continued growth at 

the college in everything from attendance to fundraising.  Working with the CA State Assembly and 

acquiring additional grants has assisted with this success. Catch phrases such as “Be the Voice not the 

echo” and “Lead with change” can help us on our path.  Collaboration is and will be the future. 
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